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Tuesday 6th February 2018 
Dear Parents 
 
RE: Year 6 SATs meeting 
 
We invite parents to attend a Year 6 SATs preparation meeting on Thursday 22nd February 2018 
at 9.00am in the Year 6 classroom. 
 
To fully prepare you and your child for the experience of SATs, we invite you to meet with us so 
that we can: 

 Explain what ‘SATs’ are. 

 Talk through ‘SATs’ week and what will happen. 

 Share what the tests may include and the types of questions the children will need to be 
able to answer. 

 Explain how we can best prepare the children for this in school. 

 Share ideas and tips for how you can help your child at home. 

 Answer questions and concerns that you may have. 

 

We are very proud of all the children and their achievements at St Luke’s and we obviously want 
our Year 6s to be as successful as possible and do as well as they possibly can, by us all working 
together. 
 
It would be great if you could join us on the date stated above; this will be a great opportunity for 
you to ask questions and become better informed so you can support your child during this time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
G.Dutton 
Headteacher 
 


